
October 21st Organizational Meeting 
 

The Warburg Village Council Organizational Meeting was held on Wednesday 

October 21st at which time Council re-elected Mayor Kevin Maine as Mayor for 

the following year.  Deputy Mayor Tina Smith was re-elected as Deputy Mayor 

for the next year. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition, committees, representatives and directors were appointed to the various 

Village Boards. A complete listing is available in the minutes which will appear on our 

website once approved at the November meeting. 

 


